

U.S. Department of Transportation

Federal Aviation Administration

AUG 1 ... 2003

1601 Lind Avenue S.W. Renton, Washington 98055-4056

Transport Airplane Directorate

Aircraft Certification Service

In Reply

Refer To: 190S-03-559

Mr. Steve Pankonin Steve's Aircraft 15373 Jones Road White City, OR 97503

Dear Mr. Pankonin:

This is in response to your letter, received July 29, 2003, with which you submitted a revision to your gascolator on Supplemental Type Certificate (STC) No. SA01026SE. We find that you have satisfactorily demonstrated compliance with the applicable certification regulations. Enclosed is your amended Approved Model List (AML) dated July 31, 2003 that updates installation instruction 3200-3-2 to add the optional larger fuel bowl for larger capacity fuel systems.

If we can be of any further assistance please contact Mr. John Shelden at (425) 917-6447 or by electronic mail at john.shelden@faa.gov.

We are very interested in the quality of service we provide to the aviation community and the general public, and it would be helpful if you would provide some feedback in the form of your thoughts and comments regarding how the approval process went. To gather this information, we have enclosed a short survey form (with a self-addressed, stamped envelope) that we hope you will fill out and return. Please note that the return envelope is addressed to me personally. Therefore, you may rest assured that your comments will receive my full attention and will, of course, be held in confidence.

Sincerely,

A. J. Pasion

Manager, Special Certification Branch Seattle Aircraft Certification Office

Enclosure